
MAURITIUS BAR ASSOCIATION 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Friends, 

 Please take note of the Notice for Consultation from the Financial Intelligence Unit (FIU) below.  

In view of the short delay, you are kindly requested to provide your comments/representations 

on the Draft Guidelines to the Bar Council by latest 20 May 2020 for consolidated comments to 

be sent on behalf of the MBA.  

Alternatively, you may opt to send representations directly to the FIU as indicated in the Notice.  

Varuna R Bunwaree Goburdhun 

Secretary of the Bar Council  

 

 


